THE LEUKAEMIA UNIT
APPEAL FUND

for The Borough of Dudley, West Midlands.
SUPPORTING THE GEORGINA CANCER UNIT

2" December 2015

Dear All at Keltruck
In Memory of Peter Scawthorne

On behalf of the trustees of the Leukaemia Unit Appeal Fund (Georgina

Unit) I would like to thank you, for the very kind donation in memory of
Peter (£1,000).

I am sorry for the delay in acknowledging your kind bequest.

The Georgina unit has been up and running for Nineteen years and the
patients very much appreciate the comfortable environment. The Georgina
Unit is to undergo further refurbishment which the charity will be helping
to fund therefore, the money will be used to improve patient comfort, for
all patients with cancer.

S The charity, funded this year the refurbishment of the patient waiting area
also two rooms on the Georgina Unit..

Once again thank you for this very kind donation in memory of Peter

Yours sincerely z f

Roslyne Bratt-Wyton (Trustee)

Trustee &
Secretary to Trustees: Fundraising Co-ordinator
Ros Bratt-Wyton Pauline Jenkins
38 Stathern Drive, Coseley"
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18t November 2015

Dear Tracy

Re-Coliection relating to Peter SCAWTHORN

On behalf of Lois, Peters’ wife, and daughters Beverley and Karen and their
families | am writing to thank the Directors and Staff of Keltruck for their
wonderful generosity following the sad passing of Peter recently.

That gratitude as you would expect is also on my behalf. Throughout Peters’
iliness and battle 1 was constantly asked about his welfare with obvious
concern by the many, many members of staff who asked about him and his
family.

The collection made both at the funeral service for Peter and also
subsequently has totalled nearly five thousand pounds which is quite
remarkable. The Directors of Keltruck and the staff have contributed
approximately three and a half thousand pounds towards that total and
understandably no-one envisaged that generosity and outpouring of good will
towards Peter. It has come as a ray of sunshine in a rather dark period for the
family and they will be forever grateful to everyone at Keltruck.

| too remain so grateful to everyone at Keltruck, Peter and | were in situ for
about fourteen years and we have been treated as part of ‘the team’ even
though not employed directly by Keltruck. We have made very good friends
with so many people and it was a pleasure on almost every day to work for
the company. it was always so gratifying to me to see the respect and esteem
in which Peter was held and | know he will not be forgotten.

On behalf of the family and myself we thank you all and wish you every
success and happiness in both your professional and private lives



The three organisations nominated by Peter for any proceeds of the collection
are the Mary Stevens Hospice, MacMillan Nurses and the Georgina Unit at

Russelis Hail Hospital and we know they would like to pass on their thanks
also for your generosity.

With regards to you all.

David NIX
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